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A G.P. Level Management Exercise-III was organized by the Disaster 

Management Cell, F.A. Ahmed College, Garoimari on 8
th

 February 2018. 

Abdul Awal Sahab, Hon’ble Principal i/c and Teachers of the College 

attended the programme among the students. Main objective of the 

programme was to cognize the students how to cope up with any emergency 

situation arising with them.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“Relief Distribution to the Flood Affected People under 

Goroimari Revenue Circle” on 18/07/2019 organized by IQAC of F.A. 

Ahmed College, Groiamari 

Objective: To help the flood affected people in the Goroimari locality who 

are dwelling on the side of embankment due to flood affected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“An Awareness Programme on NOVEL CORONA VIRUS COVID-

19” was Organized by Disaster Management Cell & IQAC of F.A. Ahmed 

College, Garoimari on 20/03/2020. 

Objective: It was a humble effort of F.A. Ahmed College, Garoimari to 

undergo a miking Procession around the locality of Goroimari to get rid of 

COVID-19. In the propagation, it was tried to create an awareness among 

the people to use Musk, Sanitizer, Frequent hand wash etc.    

 

 



“An Awareness Program on Firing and it Remedies with 

Immediate effect through Government Initiatives” was 

organized by the Disaster Management Cell, F.A. Ahmed College, Garoimari 

on 30/04/2023 at Omor Sarkar MV School. Mr. Khabir Uddin Ahmed, retired 

Principal, Majortop HSS, Sabel Uddin Ahmed, Member, ZPC, Goroimari, Gaon 

Pradhan and some distinguished person of the society were present in the 

Meeting.  

Objectives: Main objective of the program was to aware the people what to 

do in case of natural disaster especially in case of Firing. In the meeting, it 

was detailed about firing at home if due to electricity or normal case. For 

help from the Government, we should immediate call to Fire Brigade Office 

and all should offer volunteer service in such cases. 

 

 
 


